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I am excited to share that through community collaboration with the Department of Hawaiian 

Homelands, Department of Transportation and the City and County of Honolulu, Nanakuli Valley 

has had Phase r installed for traffic calming that includes signage, striping and the installation of 6 

speed tables completed on both Nanakuli Avenue and Haleakala Avenue. There is more work and 

installations that continue to take place and I will have a report ready to share once the project is 

completed. 

I would like to thank the community members and families that have met with myself, my staff and 

the engineers that are working on this project. There was a lot of tears and aloha shared. It is my 

hope that once completed residents, both pedestrian and drivers will have safer roads in Nanakuli 

Valley. 

I look forward to working with the departments and community members to identify other areas of 

concern within House District 43 that need to be addressed. 

Mahalo nui, 

Stacelynn Eli 


